
MEMORANDUM 
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING  
January 16, 2024, at 7:00 PM 
 
 

TO: City Council 
 
FROM: Lisa Nocerini, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Douglas Clock Donation 
 
 
The downtown Douglas clock has been a staple of the community for years. It is located within the City’s 
bump out at the corner of Center Street and Main Street. It is currently owned and maintained by Robin 
and Sharon Bauer. The clock is powered from an electrical box paid for by the City. Robin and Sharon 
Bauer would like to donate the clock to the City per the agreement attached. 
 
Sample Motion: Approval to accept the Douglas clock donation agreement subject to City Attorney 
review and approval. 
 
 






